
 

01st March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 3 Egyptian Workshop Wednesday 27th March 2024 
 
As part of our history curriculum, we will be inviting a specialist Egyptian Workshop 
to come into school for a whole day session on Wednesday 27th March.  
In previous years the children have absolutely loved this interactive experience 
learning about The Egyptians. 
 
The cost is £12.20 per child payable via School gateway by Sunday 24th March.  If 
insufficient contributions are received, then the activity may not be able to take 
place. 
 
We will be asking all the children to wear Egyptian style costumes.  While there are 
some examples attached, please don’t worry we will be spending time talking to the 
children about what they need for the workshop.  
 
We hope the children really enjoy this day but if you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate in contacting the School Office. 
 
If any parents can help either in the morning or afternoon sessions (or both) this 
would be very much appreciated. Please contact the school office if you would like 
to volunteer. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Year 3 teachers 
 



 


